
 

 

 Thursday 12th September 2024 
 
Year 1 Educational Visit – Black Country Living Museum 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We have arranged an educational visit for your children to go to the Black Country Living Museum. The visit 
will include the topics: House and Homes, Toys Past and Present, Transport Through Time, Victorian School 
Room and Toy Handling. All these topics look at how people in the past lived and compare this with life 
today. 
 
We are splitting the visit over 2 days. 1B and half of 1P will be going on Tuesday 22nd October 2024. 1K will 
be going on Friday 25th October 2024 with the other half of 1P. Parents of 1P will be emailed separately 
with the date of their child’s visit nearer to the time of the trip.  
 
We will be departing at 9:15am and returning back to school by the end of the school day, but please be 
patient if we arrive a little later due to traffic. 
 
On the day, please send your child with plenty to drink (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please). Your child 
must wear their full uniform and suitable footwear.  They should also bring a hat and sun cream or 
waterproof jacket depending on the weather.  Children are entitled to free school meals and if you would like 
to be provided with a packed lunch on this day, please indicate a choice of either cheese or ham sandwich on 
your child’s ParentPay account, or provide your own if you do not wish to order a sandwich in the additional 
information section on your child’s ParentPay account. 

 
We are asking for a contribution of £21.60 per child towards the cost of this outing which includes 
admission, Guides, Workshops, transport and insurance. Please refer to our Charging Policy for further 
details.   
 
Please log onto your child’s ParentPay account to enable you to make payment for this visit and give your 
consent by Monday 7th October 2024. Please be mindful that the return date will be strictly adhered to, to 
enable the purchase of tickets, organisation of transport, staffing ratios and submission of risk assessments.  
 

 Yours sincerely 
 
 Ms S M Collins 
School Business Director 
Executive Head Teacher’s PA 


